
Parish Post for the Week of June 11th – 17th, 2023 

Greetings everyone!                        Thankful for 280 Years! 

Joint Worship Service at 9:30am on Sunday, June 11th 

Service led by: Reverend Littleton of Centennial 
----------------------------------------------------------- 

Links: 
Worship link: https://iframe.dacast.com/b/174726/c/553661 

Church website:  https://www.zionofspringcity.org 

Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/zionofspringcity/ 

Council Minutes: https://www.zionofspringcity.org/ministries/getting-involved/church-

council/ 

----------------------------------------------------------- 

Youth Group 

• VBS will be June 19th-22nd from 6-8pm each night. Below is the link 

for registration (please fill out one form per child!) [if you’re reading 

this in paper form, let Erin or Shawn know and they’ll email you the 

link.] 

Zion Vacation Bible School Registration <right click it and select open 
hyperlink 

----------------------------------------------------------- 

Spring City Pantry 

The Pantry is now open on Wednesdays 5:00-6:30pm & Thursdays 10:30am-Noon 

Donation ideas: Single-Serve Snacks, Cans/Pouches of Protein, Pasta, Drink 

Flavoring 
  

Thank you to all who continue to fill the shopping cart.  Please be mindful that 

we cannot distribute outdated, previously opened or unlabeled products. 

----------------------------------------------------------- 

It is Zion’s turn to provide meals for the residents of St. Mary’s Shelter in 

Phoenixville the week of June 12 – June 16.  Please sign the sheet in the Narthex 

if you are able to provide a meal.  Thank you from the Social Ministry 

Committee. 

----------------------------------------------------------- 

Joint Worship Day! 

We’re going to be sharing in our worship THIS Sunday, June 11th at 9:30 am! 

We’ll be joining here at Zion with Centennial and St. Peter’s church members for 

fellowship, worship and a picnic afterwards. We’re hoping to hold an outdoor 

service that morning (but we’ll move inside if the weather doesn’t 

cooperate!).  Please bring a chair (sunglasses, hat, suntan lotion, or whatever 

you need to be comfortable) with anticipation of an outdoor service. 

https://iframe.dacast.com/b/174726/c/553661
https://www.zionofspringcity.org/
https://www.facebook.com/zionofspringcity/
https://www.zionofspringcity.org/ministries/getting-involved/church-council/
https://www.zionofspringcity.org/ministries/getting-involved/church-council/
https://forms.gle/1mq3GCeGaTSprSa88


We highly encourage all Zion church members to join us for faith, fellowship and 

fun while sharing this day with our neighboring Lutheran church.  Let's show how 

vibrant Zion can be on this special day. 

This special service will be led by Rev. Dr. Dolores E. Littleton. A flyer can also be 

found on the main bulletin board in our church lobby. 

  

There is a sign-up sheet in the Narthex for items for our Picnic Lunch after the 

service! 

----------------------------------------------------------- 
Father’s Day is Next Week! 
            If you’d like to share a photo of any Dad in your life, please email it to Erin or Tony 
by June 14th to be included in the slide show! 
  
Upcoming: 

Joint Service with Centennial & St. Peter’s – June 11th at 9:30am 

Sundae Sunday – June 18th 

Father’s Day – June 18th 

VBS – June 19th-22nd 

------------------------------------------------------------ 

Bible Readings   

Monday                            Hosea 8:11-14, 10:1-2              God rejects Israel’s sacrifices 

Tuesday                          Hosea 14:1-9                            God will be merciful to Israel 

Wednesday            Matthew 12:1-8                        Mercy, not sacrifice 

Thursday               Leviticus 15:25-31, 22:1-9        Those bleeding or dead are impure 

Friday                               Hebrews 13:1-16                      Sacrifices pleasing to God 

Saturday                         Psalm 40:1-8                            God’s will, not sacrifice 

------------------------------------------------------------ 
  

Redner’s Save-a-Tape Program 

            Thank you to everyone that is submitting Redner’s Grocery Tapes. Please 

use your Redner’s rewards card when you make your purchase and save the 

entire tape. The tapes can be dropped off at the church in the white plastic box 

underneath the office window. Any questions please see Beverly Tyson. 

------------------------------------------------------------ 

Christ in Our Home – 2023 - $6.00/year 

July, August, September issue is now available along with an envelope for 

payment for the upcoming year! 

If you are not currently receiving issues and would like to be added to the list, 

take an unmarked copy and envelope and remit payment.  Be sure to write 

your name on the envelope 

$6.00/year - Payment due September 1,2023 - Any questions?? - Susan Davis 

------------------------------------------------------------ 

Greetings from the Music Director!  



Lori Hoshaw, the music director, is looking for volunteers to perform for Summer 

Music.  The Choir will be on Summer Break after this Sunday and I always need 

volunteers for Summer Special Music.  Please e-mail me at 

LCHoshaw1@gmail,com or the church at church@zionofspringcity.org (or call 

the church office if interested.)  Thank You! 
 

mailto:church@zionofspringcity.org

